Procedures

for 

Public Fingerprinting
The Fairfield County Detention Center will perform fingerprinting for the public at a cost of ten dollars ($10.00) per fingerprint card.
(Money Orders Only)
This service is available
Monday – Thursday
between 
8:00am – 5:00pm
Individuals must bring a valid picture ID and a money order for the total amount to cover the requested number of fingerprint cards.

Cash or Checks will not be accepted.
For reasons of security, fingerprinting will not be performed in an area where inmates are present.
F.C.D.C. reserves the right to approve or disapprove fingerprint request, due to the nature of the Detention Center’s mission.
Request for fingerprinting should be directed to the Shift Supervisor on duty at the lobby window.

